
The Littleton Board of Commissioners met Wednesday, July 31, 2013, at 10:00 am, at the Town 
Hall, 112 E. South Main Street.  The purpose was to meet with the new principal of Northwest 
High School. Present were Commissioners Clara Debnam, Heidi Hogan, Terry Newsom and 
Jimmy Kearney and Northwest High principal Marvin Bradley and Mr. Haggard. 
 
Mayor Bobbitt called the meeting to order at 10:05 am. 
 
Mr. Bradley introduced himself and stated it was important the community knew they’re 
welcome at the school; this was an opportunity to let the board know who he was and invite them 
to visit the school.  He discussed more involvement by students, preparing students for life after 
school, community service, PSTA, and Teach America teachers.  Also discussed were local 
resources including Lakeland Arts and John 3:16 Center. 
 
Then meeting adjourned at 11:46 pm. 
 
 
         ________________________ 
         Clerk 


